

Harrington Hill Primary School Newsletter

Friday 19th March 2021

Dear Parents and Carers.

Happy Red Nose Day! We have raised £89 so far! The children have been enjoying sharing their favourite jokes today for Comic Relief. Check them out on our Instagram page!



The past two weeks at Harrington Hill have been filled with fun and exciting learning opportunities. It has been wonderful to welcome all the children back to school. They have settled back into routines and school life very well and we are all very proud of them.

Year 4 have been learning about symmetry in maths and have created some beautiful, symmetrical art. They have also had a fantastic time creating experiments all to do with the water cycle.

As well as getting their hands muddy whilst exploring sedimentary rocks, 3L have been writing incredible newspaper reports about a teacher who found a rare fossil in her garden.

5S have been learning to translate and reflect shapes on a co-ordinate grid in maths. They have also learned about plastic pollution and created ads to stop people purchasing single-use plastic products.

1B have been working on subtraction this week and counting backwards and forwards from 30. 1H have been using adjectives to describe the owl from the book 'Owl Babies' and have created a fun fact file about owls!

This week Year 6 completed their class book, 'Floodland', which they have collectively enjoyed. The children have started re-telling the story and will be creating their own endings.

Good attendance is very important to us at Harrington Hill. If your child is unwell, please ensure that you call the school on the first day of your child's absence, providing information about the expected return date. Please be advised that if there has been no communication and the school has been unable to make contact, the absence will be marked as 'unauthorised'.

Tomorrow marks the first day of Spring. May there be warmer and brighter days ahead!



Forest School

Nursery and Reception enjoyed their first experience of Forest School!











Key Dates

4/5D and 1B Parents Evening:

Monday 29th March 2021

4A Parents Evening:

Wednesday 31st March

Last Day of Spring Term:

Thursday 1st April (3.30pm finish)

Good Friday (Bank Holiday - school closed):

Friday 2nd April

SUMMER TERM
Children Start Date:

Monday 19th April 2021

Attendance

This week, our attendance as a school was 94.3%

Overall, since starting in September, the attendance is (see display board below).



Year 3 geography



Year 3 have been learning about sedimentary rocks. They looked at how sedimentary rocks are formed and even created their own sedimentary pots to demonstrate this process.





Excellence Assembly!

Every Friday , each teacher awards certificates to children who have shown excellence in class throughout the week. Here are just a few of our winners!

Lia, Akiyah and Harry in 5S, Logan and RJ in 4/5D, Paulla and Ten in 1H.



Thank you for helping us keep the school community safe by adhering to the one-way system during drop off/collection times and wearing a face covering.